
C L I N I C  F O U N D A T I O N  

Division of Philanthropy October 25,2006 

Mr. Emile Stieffer 
Aurora Catering 
5244 General Meyer 
New Orleans, LA 70 13 1 

! I Dear Mr. Stieffer, 

Please accept our thanks for the generous donation of one pan of herbal chicken pasta 
valued at $500.00 that you made to Ochsner's 2006 Double Shot for Tots event. Your donation 
was such an important part of this year's event. It is only through generous donors like you thai 
we are able to stage such a successful event! 

As a contributor you are instrumental in helping us provide life-saving care for critically 
ill newborns and children, while at the same time providing support and comfort for their parenr 
and families. On behalf of Ochsner, as well as our young patients, thank you for your support o 
this worthwhile and fun event. If you have any questions regarding the event please feel free to 
call me at 842-7 1 1 3. 

Sincerely, 
n 

Anna Combes 
Director, Special Events 
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